
charles r. henderson  
elementary school renovation

Applications for employment opportunities for the construction of the  
Henderson Elementary School Renovation will be accepted on:

Date: March 19, 2012
Time: Noon to 3:00 p.m.

Location: 5650 S. Wolcott Ave. 

(Existing Henderson Elementary School in the Auditorium)

If you have any questions, please contact the Public Building Commission at (312) 744-3090.
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